
 

 Five Counties Children’s Centre has provided SBRS-SLP, OT, PT  for more than 30 years in 
Haliburton, Northumberland and the City of Kawartha Lakes and Physiotherapy in 
Peterborough County. 

 We are transitioning the speech therapy services in Peterborough on January 1
st
, 2020. 

 We already have the staff hired to provide these services. 

 Families and schools will be sent a letter in December to notify them of the change and give 
them the contact information for their new therapist. 

 We don’t expect any disruption in services for families or schools. 

 There will be no change to the eligibility for services or the levels of services provided. 

 The Five Counties Facebook Page and Twitter site @5CountiesKids have posted these 
messages. 
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